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Subject:  
November 2007 report of the ASGS Canadian section to the BOD. 

 
  
  
 This year again the Canadian Section held only one section meeting, so far no one 
offered to host a fall meeting. 
 

- In spring, the Canadian section held a very well attended meeting at McGill 
University. 

- 26 glassblowers attended and participated in various activities. 
  
A new slate of section officers was elected after acclamation. Their 2 year term will end in 
May 2009. 
  
 The new section treasurer, Brian Power, completed successfully the transfer of the 
section funds since Darcey Doering resigned after many years as a dedicated section treasurer.  
 After a very profitable meeting in spring that enriched the section by more than $800.00 
our finances are very good with no expenses and a balance of $3185.37 
 
 It seems that there is a consensus among us that the proposition of Jack Korfhage who 
as far as we have heard was going to come up with a motion to propose hiring a professional 
team of symposium organisers would be a very good idea and would greatly simplify the 
organising of future symposiums when the section is too scattered or doesn’t have enough 
members to assume such a task. 
 Should that motion pass, the Canadian section would be ready to help the special team 
organize a Canadian symposium and participate in any way that would be possible and chair 
the appropriate sections. 
 
 
 Respectfully submitted on behalf of the Canadian section. 
 
 
 
 Georges Kopp 

Canadian Section Director 


